
DATE: March 6, 2024

TO: Board of Education

FROM: Mrs. Kerstin Kramer, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer

SUBJECT: Approve Proposed Truckee High School Overnight Field Trip to Redding, CA,
from March 31 through April 6, 2024

PRESENTED BY: Logan Mallonee, Assistant Superintendent of Educational Services
_____________________________________________________________________________________

ACTION REQUESTED

Approve the proposed Truckee High School overnight field trip to Redding, CA, from March 31 through
April 6, 2024.

BACKGROUND INFORMATION

The Truckee High School (THS) boys' baseball team has a tournament scheduled from March 31
through April 6, 2024, in Redding, CA, at Shasta High School and Palo Cedro High School.
Thirty players are scheduled to participate in this tournament over Spring Break.

This is an excellent experience for the THS team to practice with teams from other parts of the
state. This tournament will also help our team be ready for Spring league play.

RESOURCES REQUIRED: None

PREPARED BY: Mindi Brenner, Administrative Assistant for Logan Mallonee, Assistant
Superintendent of Educational Services

Attachment: Tahoe Truckee Unified School Sponsored Truckee High School Overnight Field Trip
Request to Redding, CA, from March 31 through April 6, 2024


